
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL         DATE   8 DECEMBER 2022 
 
Councillor Question Time 
 

Question from Councillor Pearl: 

Can officers table the total cost spent on the Shrine to Sea Project so far? 

 

Response:  

Shrine to Sea is a State Government Project with the project budgets and timelines 
managed by the State. Officers do not have access or oversight of these budgets and are 
not in a position to provide the requested information.  

The following response has been provided from the State Government in response to 
Councillor Pearl’s query:  

‘Subject to any directions provided by the new Minister for Environment, the Hon Ingrid Stitt 
MP, the City of Port Phillip Councillors will be provided with an overview of the full draft 
masterplan and relevant financial matters in February 2023 by the Shrine to Sea project 
team. 

 

 

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


